SUMMER 2018

Dear Parent / Carer

It is difficult to believe that we are nearing the end of
the summer term. Once again, this year has been
extremely busy with pupils taking part in so many rich
and diverse activities. I would like to take this
opportunity to say a fond farewell to the Class of 2018.
They will receive their GCSE results on August 23 from
9.00 a.m. | am sure that all of their hard work will pay
dividends.

Our current Year 10 Pupils have also worked hard in
preparation for the GCSE English Literature exam which
they sat this ferm. Year 10 pupils can come into school

to receive these results from 10.00 a.m. the same day.
Good luck to everyonel!

As one year group leaves, another joins. We have had
two wonderful Year 7 induction days this term. Our new
pupils are now ready to join us as part of the Venerable
Bede Family in September. To enable them to have a
positive start to the year, they begin our new school
term on Wednesday 5 September at 8.30a.m. All other
year groups start back at 11.00 a.m. that day. This will
give the new Year 7 a chance to find their feet before
the rest of the school join them.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all
of your support this academic year. | wish each of you
a restful summer break, and look forward to continuing
our journey together

Best Wishes

Headteacher

ENRICHMENT WEEK 2018

Pupils and Staff fook part in a week out on week long frips (this year to
Poland and London) whilst others
take on exciting projects in school
as well as on local study day frips.

of activities designed to support
their work during curriculum time.

Year Ten pupils have the
opportunity to take on some work
experience, some pupils venture

This year's week of enrichment has
been a wonderful success with

many pupils coming back to school
with exciting tales to telll

Look forward to reading them in
our next edifion of the Academy
newspaper.



